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  Terrorism in Cyberspace Gabriel
Weimann,2015-04-21 The war on terrorism has not
been won, Gabriel Weimann argues in Terrorism in
Cyberspace, the successor to his seminal Terror on
the Internet. Even though al-Qaeda's leadership
has been largely destroyed and its organization
disrupted, terrorist attacks take 12,000 lives
annually worldwide, and jihadist terrorist
ideology continues to spread. How? Largely by
going online and adopting a new method of
organization. Terrorist structures, traditionally
consisting of loose-net cells, divisions, and
subgroups, are ideally suited for flourishing on
the Internet through websites, e-mail, chat rooms,
e-groups, forums, virtual message boards, YouTube,
Google Earth, and other outlets. Terrorist
websites, including social media platforms, now
number close to 10,000. This book addresses three
major questions: why and how terrorism went
online; what recent trends can be discerned—such
as engaging children and women, promoting lone
wolf attacks, and using social media; and what
future threats can be expected, along with how
they can be reduced or countered. To answer these
questions, Terrorism in Cyberspace analyzes
content from more than 9,800 terrorist websites,
and Weimann, who has been studying terrorism
online since 1998, selects the most important
kinds of web activity, describes their background
and history, and surveys their content in terms of
kind and intensity, the groups and prominent
individuals involved, and effects. He highlights
cyberterrorism against financial, governmental,
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and engineering infrastructure; efforts to
monitor, manipulate, and disrupt terrorists'
online efforts; and threats to civil liberties
posed by ill-directed efforts to suppress
terrorists' online activities as future, worrisome
trends.
  Soils for Landscape Development Elke Haege,Simon
Leake,2014-06-18 Soils for Landscape Development
provides a clear, practical and systematic
template for specifying landscape soils based on
scientific criteria. The soil specifications
provide essential information and a universally
applicable method for landscape architects and
designers, specification writers, landscape
contractors and soil supply companies to ensure
quality and fit-for-purpose soils. A strong
emphasis is placed on reducing environmental
impacts by reuse of on-site soil, promoting
appropriate minimal soil intervention, and using
recycled products.
  新一代恐怖大軍：網路戰場 魏曼(Gabriel Weimann),2018-10-01 魏曼在
近10年前出版的大作中，就已經提及:網路中存在著有關恐怖團體的故事，不過還未成氣候。即便身為傑出的傳
播學者，魏曼當時也無法預料科技的演變與進步，在21世紀短短第二個10年間，將使恐怖主義產生革命性的變
化。
  Identity Politics in the Age of Genocide David
B. MacDonald,2007-09-28 In an era of globalization
and identity politics, this book explores how
Holocaust imagery and vocabulary have been
appropriated and applied to other genocides. The
author examines how the Holocaust has impacted on
other ethnic and social groups, asking whether the
Holocaust as a symbol is a useful or destructive
means of reading non-Jewish history. This volume:
explains the rise of the Holocaust as a gradual
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process, charting how its importance as a symbol
has evolved, providing a theoretical framework to
understand how and why non-Jewish groups choose to
invoke ‘holocausts’ to apply to other events
explores the Holocaust in relation to colonialism
and indigenous genocide, with case studies on
America, Australia and New Zealand analyzes the
Holocaust in relation to war and genocide, with
case studies on the Armenian genocide, the Rape of
Nanking, Serbia and the Rwandan genocide examines
how the Holocaust has been used to promote animal
rights. Demonstrating both the opportunities and
pitfalls the Holocaust provides to non-Jewish
groups who seek to represent their collective
histories, this book fills a much needed gap on
the use of the Holocaust in contemporary identity
politics and will be of interest to students and
researchers of politics, the Holocaust and
genocide.
  Are You Eligible for SSI? ,1989
  International Regulatory Co-operation: Case
Studies, Vol. 2 Canada-US Co-operation, EU Energy
Regulation, Risk Assessment and Banking
Supervision OECD,2013-05-13 This volume
complements the stocktaking report on
International Regulatory Co-operation: Rules for a
Global World by providing evidence on regulatory
co-operation in the Canada-U.S. Regulatory
Cooperation Council, as part of EU energy
regulation, under the Global Risk Assessment
Dialogue, etc.
  Respectable Banking Anthony C. Hotson,2017-06-15
The financial collapse of 2007–8 has questioned
our assumptions about the underlying basis for
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stability in the financial system, and Anthony
Hotson here offers an important reassessment of
the development of London's money and credit
markets since the great currency crisis of 1695.
He shows how this period has seen a series of
intermittent financial crises interspersed with
successive attempts to find ways and means of
stabilizing the system. He emphasises, in
particular, the importance of various principles
of sound banking practice, developed in the late
nineteenth century, that helped to stabilize
London's money and credit markets. He shows how
these principles informed a range of market
practices that limited aggressive forms of
funding, and discouraged speculative lending. A
tendency to downplay the importance of these
regulatory practices encouraged a degree of
complacency about their removal, with consequences
right through to the present day.
  Tascosa Frederick W. Nolan,2007 The ranching
boom of the 1880s made the Texas Panhandle town of
Tascosa 'the cowboy capital of the world.' Through
it passed many people, good and bad, who made
history in the West. Yet when the large ranches
broke up, Tascosa disappeared as quickly as it had
risen--Provided by publisher.
  Transportation Energy Data Book ,1984
  Powerplay Victor D. Cha,2018-04-24 A close look
at the evolution of American political alliances
in Asia and their future While the American
alliance system in Asia has been fundamental to
the region's security and prosperity for seven
decades, today it encounters challenges from the
growth of China-based regional organizations. How
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was the American alliance system originally
established in Asia, and is it currently under
threat? How are competing security designs being
influenced by the United States and China? In
Powerplay, Victor Cha draws from theories about
alliances, unipolarity, and regime complexity to
examine the evolution of the U.S. alliance system
and the reasons for its continued importance in
Asia and the world. Cha delves into the fears,
motivations, and aspirations of the Truman and
Eisenhower presidencies as they contemplated
alliances with the Republic of China, Republic of
Korea, and Japan at the outset of the Cold War.
Their choice of a bilateral hub and spokes
security design for Asia was entirely different
from the system created in Europe, but it was
essential for its time. Cha argues that the
alliance system’s innovations in the twenty-first
century contribute to its resiliency in the face
of China’s increasing prominence, and that the
task for the world is not to choose between
American and Chinese institutions, but to maximize
stability and economic progress amid Asia’s
increasingly complex political landscape.
Exploring U.S. bilateral relations in Asia after
World War II, Powerplay takes an original look at
how global alliances are achieved and maintained.
  Medical and Health Information Directory ,2010
  Government Finance Statistics Manual Sage De
Clerck,Tobias Wickens,2015-03-10 The Government
Finance Statistics Manual 2014 (GFSM
2014)—describes a specialized macroeconomic
statistical framework––the government finance
statistics (GFS) framework––designed to support
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fiscal analysis. The manual provides the economic
and statistical reporting principles to be used in
compiling the statistics; describes guidelines for
presenting fiscal statistics within an analytic
framework that includes appropriate balancing
items; and is harmonized with other macroeconomic
statistical guidelines.
  Medicaid Data United States. Medicaid Bureau.
Division of Analysis and Evaluation,1977
  Academic E-Books Suzanne M. Ward,Robert S.
Freeman,Judith M. Nixon,2015-11-15 Academic E-
Books: Publishers, Librarians, and Users provides
readers with a view of the changing and emerging
roles of electronic books in higher education. The
three main sections contain contributions by
experts in the publisher/vendor arena, as well as
by librarians who report on both the challenges of
offering and managing e-books and on the issues
surrounding patron use of e-books. The case study
section offers perspectives from seven different
sizes and types of libraries whose librarians
describe innovative and thought-provoking projects
involving e-books. Read about perspectives on e-
books from organizations as diverse as a
commercial publisher and an association press.
Learn about the viewpoint of a jobber. Find out
about the e-book challenges facing librarians,
such as the quest to control costs in the patron-
driven acquisitions (PDA) model, how to solve the
dilemma of resource sharing with e-books, and how
to manage PDA in the consortial environment. See
what patron use of e-books reveals about reading
habits and disciplinary differences. Finally, in
the case study section, discover how to promote



8

scholarly e-books, how to manage an e-reader
checkout program, and how one library replaced
most of its print collection with e-books. These
and other examples illustrate how innovative
librarians use e-books to enhance users’
experiences with scholarly works.
  Transportation Decision Making Kumares C.
Sinha,Samuel Labi,2011-09-09 This pioneering text
provides a holistic approach to decisionmaking in
transportation project development and
programming, whichcan help transportation
professionals to optimize their investmentchoices.
The authors present a proven set of methodologies
forevaluating transportation projects that ensures
that all costs andimpacts are taken into
consideration. The text's logical organization
gets readers started with asolid foundation in
basic principles and then progressively buildson
that foundation. Topics covered include:
Developing performance measures for evaluation,
estimatingtravel demand, and costing
transportation projects Performing an economic
efficiency evaluation that accounts forsuch
factors as travel time, safety, and vehicle
operatingcosts Evaluating a project's impact on
economic development and landuse as well as its
impact on society and culture Assessing a
project's environmental impact, including
airquality, noise, ecology, water resources, and
aesthetics Evaluating alternative projects on the
basis of multipleperformance criteria Programming
transportation investments so that resources can
beoptimally allocated to meet facility-specific
and system-widegoals Each chapter begins with



9

basic definitions and concepts followedby a
methodology for impact assessment. Relevant
legislation isdiscussed and available software for
performing evaluations ispresented. At the end of
each chapter, readers are providedresources for
detailed investigation of particular topics.
Theseinclude Internet sites and publications of
international anddomestic agencies and research
institutions. The authors alsoprovide a companion
Web site that offers updates, data foranalysis,
and case histories of project evaluation and
decisionmaking. Given that billions of dollars are
spent each year ontransportation systems in the
United States alone, and that thereis a need for
thorough and rational evaluation and decision
makingfor cost-effective system preservation and
improvement, this textshould be on the desks of
all transportation planners, engineers,and
educators. With exercises in every chapter, this
text is anideal coursebook for the subject of
transportation systems analysisand evaluation.
  The United States, India and the Global Nuclear
Order Tanvi Pate,2018-06-13 In the Post-Cold War
era, US nuclear foreign policies towards India
witnessed a major turnaround as a demand for ‘cap,
reduce, eliminate’ under the Clinton
administration was replaced by the implementation
of the historic ‘civil nuclear deal’ in 2008 by
Bush, a policy which continued under Obama’s
administration. This book addresses the change in
US nuclear foreign policy by focusing on three
core categories of identity, inequality, and great
power narratives. Building upon the theoretical
paradigm of critical constructivism, the concept
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of the ‘state’ is problematised by focusing on
identity-related questions arguing that the
‘state’ becomes a constructed entity standing as
valid only within relations of identity and
difference. Focusing on postcolonial principles,
Pate argues that imperialism as an organising
principle of identity/difference enables us to
understand how difference was maintained in
unequal terms through US nuclear foreign policy.
This manifested in five great power narratives
constructed around peace and justice; India-
Pakistan deterrence; democracy; economic progress;
and scientific development. Identities of ‘race’,
‘political economy’, and ‘gender’, in terms of
‘radical otherness’ and ‘otherness’ were
recurrently utilised through these narratives to
maintain a difference enabling the respective
administrations to maintain ‘US’ identity as a
progressive and developed western nation,
intrinsically justifying the US role as an arbiter
of the global nuclear order. A useful work for
scholars researching identity construction and US
foreign and security policies, US-India bilateral
nuclear relations, South Asian nuclear politics,
critical security, and postcolonial studies.
  Carroll's State Directory ,2000
  India at the Global High Table Teresita C.
Schaffer,Howard B. Schaffer,2016-04-05 An
integrated picture of India's global vision, its
foreign policy, and the negotiating practices that
link the two. In recent decades, India has grown
as a global power, and has been able to pursue its
own goals in its own way. Negotiating for India's
Global Role gives an insightful and integrated
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analysis of India’s ability to manage its evolving
role. Former ambassadors Teresita and Howard
Schaffer shine a light on the country’s strategic
vision, foreign policy, and the negotiating
behavior that links the two. The four concepts
woven throughout the book offer an exploration of
India today: its exceptionalism; nonalignment and
the drive for “strategic autonomy;” determination
to maintain regional primacy; and, more recently,
its surging economy. With a specific focus on
India’s stellar negotiating practice, Negotiating
for India's Global Role is a unique, comprehensive
understanding of India as an emerging
international power player, and the choices it
will face between its classic view of strategic
autonomy and the desirability of finding partners
in the fast-evolving world.
  Physics ,
  Countries and Territories of the World ,
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